
(March 14 & 21, 2024) 

TOWN OF PORT WASHINGTON 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

Notice is hereby given by the Town of Port Washington, Ozaukee County, Wisconsin, will 

receive sealed bids for 2024 Road Work until 12:00 pm local time on the 1st day of April 2024. 

 

Contract documents may be examined by the Town of Port Washington and must provide a letter 

of insurance.  The Town reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 

 

Applewood Dr. in entirety beginning at Northwoods Rd to Somers Ln. 

 

1. Pulverized shaped and compacted mill butt joints and matching driveway approaches. 

 

2. Provide a 3" HMA surface by 24' in width Type E-1 19mm using PG 58-28 oil. 

 

3. Provide a 2' aggregate shoulder using crushed limestone material. 

 

Completion date of December 30, 2024. A prevailing wage may be applicable if the threshold is 

reached.  

 

Please submit bid package in person or by mail to: 

Town of Port Washington 

3715 Highland Drive 

Port Washington, WI  53074 

 

Or Email: clerk@townofportwashingtonwi.gov 

 

Please contact Chairman Mike Didier with any questions at mike@mikedidier.com 
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